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The Council recommends the analytical staff provide further description and evaluation of the proposed 

deployment designs, evaluation criteria, and underlying assumptions for the partial coverage cost 

efficiencies analysis as outlined in the September 2022 PCFMAC report. The Council supports an 

abbreviated 2022 Observer Annual Report (Chapters 3 and 4) to meet these requests and complete the 

cost efficiencies analysis in time for incorporation in the draft 2024 observer annual deployment plan.  

 


